
  
 

     Hubbard Family Picnic and Other Reminders  

Our Year-End Family Picnic is planned for Thursday, June 23rd at 

11:30-12:50.                              

 

June Reminders:  Look for details from your teachers 

for these and other events happening! 

June 13 Our Outdoor Classroom sign is up, and we will 

continue building the space next year. Thanks, Mr. Foley for 

getting a start on this.  The space is dedicated to the memory 

of the lives lost in Residential Schools across Canada. This 

space is dedicated to those who did not have the chance to 

learn and grow at school.  

June 15 NEW DATE Hubbard’s Track Team will compete at 

the LeRoy Washburn Track in the morning due to the 

impeding rain on June 14th. Look for notices for the team. 

June 17 If you purchased from Scott’s Nursery the last day to 

pick up the items is today.  Please don’t delay! 

June 20 Our Grade 3 and 4 teams will hold a final award 

ceremony as we close out the year. 

June 21 Let’s Celebrate Grade 5!  A closing ceremony will take 

place at 1:00 pm.  Two guests are permitted per student 

(blended families are an exception).  Cross your fingers, we 

are waiting for our old chairs to arrive!  Invites were sent 

home a while ago. 

June 22  School Trip to the Bucket Club, notices and 

permission form was sent home already. Please return these. 

June 23  Hubbard Family Picnic-Let’s hope for good weather.  

We can use the gym and halls if the weather doesn’t 

cooperate.  
June 24  Report Card Day and Last Day of School!    

                                                                                                        

*Bring your lunch, blankets or lawn chairs! 

*Your child(ren) will meet you outside at 11:30. 

*We will have pizza slices, cold water and 

freezies for sale for $1.00 each.  Pre-order pizza 

please. 

*A tattoo station will be set up.  

*Below is a form to complete to give us an 

indication of how much pizza to pre-order. 

*Please fill in the form below to indicate your 

intention to purchase pizza and how much.  Do 

not send money in at this time, instead, pay at 

the event. 

*If you plan on taking your child with you at the 

end of the picnic, please let your child’s teacher 

know, so we won’t worry! 

This is an opportunity to give well wishes to our 

Principal, Mrs. Loker-French, who is retiring this 

month.  She sure will be missed, and she sure will 

miss you!  

We wish the best to Mrs. Dionne who will be off 

next year with the newest Hurricane while on 

maternity leave.  Mrs. Frost will return to Hubbard 

in the fall, while other staff members are awaiting 

placement news. 

 

the  

 

PLEASE RETURN THE BOTTOM PORTION OF THIS NOTICE BY MONDAY, JUNE 20TH IF YOU PLAN ON PURCHASING PIZZA  

Pizza/Water/Freezies are $1.00 each. In order to place an order, please pre-order the anticipated number of 

pizza slices you will purchase.  Pay at the event.                                                                       

 Name of Student: _____________________________________ 

Anticipated # of Pizza Slices for our Family: ________________ 

Thanks!  


